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SEGUE APPOINTS FORMER JUBILEE MINES EXPLORATION MANAGER 
 

 
Segue Resources Limited (Segue or the Company) is pleased to announce the appointment of OMNI GeoX 
as the Company’s geological consultant for the Plumridge Nickel Project in the Fraser Range Province of 
Western Australia.  OMNI GeoX will be primarily responsible and actively engaged in providing 
management of Segue’s exploration activities including conducting the Company’s maiden air core drilling 
programme at the E21 Target, where two bedrock ground EM conductors have been identified. 

OMNI GeoX is a specialist consultant group providing an Operational Risk Based approach to all aspects of 
mineral exploration and resource assessments.  OMNI GeoX is led by Peter Langworthy (Managing Director) 
who was previously Executive General Manager - Exploration at the highly successful nickel explorer and 
producer, Jubilee Mines Limited. 

Commenting on the appointment of OMNI GeoX, Segue’s Managing Director, Mr Steven Michael, said: 

Segue has engaged two leading nickel sulphide exploration consultants, OMNI GeoX and Newexco, to 
provide the Company with the expertise to discover the next nickel deposit in the Fraser Range.  Prior 
to establishing OMNI GeoX, Peter Langworthy was instrumental in the discovery of a series of high 
grade nickel deposits with Jubilee Mines, which was acquired in 2008 by Xstrata for $3.1 billion. 

The principals behind OMNI GeoX and Newexco have been involved in several major nickel discoveries 
in Western Australia including Prospero, Tapinos and Alex Mairs (Cosmos Nickel Project), Sinclair 
(Bannockburn), Nova-Bollinger (Fraser Range) and Flying Fox and Spotted Quoll (Forrestania).  Segue 
will benefit greatly from the decades of nickel exploration experience within these consulting groups. 

Board Change 

Segue’s Technical Director, Dr Howard Carr, has resigned from the Company to pursue other interests.  The 
Board of Segue would like to thank Dr Carr for his contribution over the past 10 months, including the 
implementation of the initial exploration strategy and programme at the Plumridge Project. 
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